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DRESS CODE

The attire of Catholic school employees has a direct impact on the image of the Church.  Therefore, employees of the Catholic schools of the Diocese of Peoria are required to use good judgment in their dress and appearance. Employees should present a modest and professional image at all times. Visible tattoos or body piercings are not permitted.

Questions concerning the appropriateness of an employee’s attire and appearance shall be determined by the Principal.

Adopted 7/2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]Reviewed 6/2020, 7/2021, 7/2022
